
Hello -   
 
My name is [Den Leader’s Name], and I am the Cub Scout Leader of the boys and girls in 1st grade. I also 
happen to be [Child’s Name] mom! 
 
We would love to have you and your child join us for one of our next meetings to meet our Cub Scout 
families and consider joining our Cub Scout fun. We typically meet the 2nd and 3rd Tuesday of the 
month. Our next meeting is [Date, Time & Location with brief description of activity].  Our next meeting 
after that will be held on [Date, Time & Location with brief description of activity]. 
 
Just to let you know most of the boys in 1st grade at [School Name] are in our group: [list first names 
only of Cub Scouts]. We also have some girls in our group: [list first names only of Cub Scouts]. The 
families spend a lot of time together and we just want you to know you are welcome to join us.  
 
Please let me know if you would like to visit or if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
[Den Leader’s Name] 


